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LITTLE CREEK SCHOOL NORTHSHORE DRIVE
1810 LITTLE CREEK LANE

e KNOXVILLE, TN 37922
[ ) PHONE: 615/690-6080

March, 1989

Dear Alumi and Friends,

I recently returned hare frem attending the annual American History program. It was
a marvelous success. I don't think the students will ever let that on-going
tradition becare just a mEmory. It has really becone part of the Little Creek
heritage.

In the last newsletter, I had mentioned that Debbie (Straw '77) Tait had tentatively
agreed to be Vice-President. After further discussions with her and with members of
the naminating camittee, she decided not to take the position due to other
responsibilities to which she is already camitted. Another candidate, Bruce Myers
'84, was contacted and has willingly accepted the position. I feel confident that he
will do a marvelous job as Vice-President this year and as President for the upcaming
year.

‘)Don't forget to support our fund raising efforts for the much needed camputers and
software for the camputer lab. So far only $200 has been received. You may be
receiving a phone call fram one of the officers in the near future about supporting
this project. Please help us raise the remining funds so the camputers can be in
place this sumer.

The next newsletter will include with it a current list of the alumi and their
addresses. Also, information about our next alumi weekend will be included. If any
of you wish to participate in the weekend's activities, or just have an idea for
activities, please give ma a call at (919) 490-5769.

Sincerely yours,
Keith Shaw '82
Alumi Association President

P.S. If you have a new address, but sure and send it to Rogene right away so the new
listing can be as accurate as possible.



VISITCRS

David and Kathy (Leffew '77) Twarbley, Sidney and Linda (Van Arsde]] '78) Whiting
'78, Don and Kay (Williamns '69) Stair, Ray and Marie Ostrander '67, Tim and Jane
Leffew '77, Steve and Tricia Foster '68, Kent and Deb Williams '77, Gary and Jan
(Williams '72) Carlson '73, Kevin and Terryn (Kurzynske '79) Shaw '79, Stanton and
Debbie (Straw '77) Tait, Brian and Cynthia (Straw '81) Mitchell, John and Virginia
(Pillsbury '66) Hagan, Brent Van Arsdell '81, J. T. Shim '80, Bruce and Barbara Vogt
'58, Lance Van Arsde]l '84, Malcolm and Janet Schmeh] '65, Daniel Peek '84, Charlene
Peek '82, Ed Manous '56, David Silverstein '64, Clark Larrabee '84, Jodi Larrabee
'85, Craig Williams, Tom and Sharon McNeilus, Dr. and Mrs. Roger Van Arsdell, Bernie
and Amy (Manous) Sheffield.

Leon and EunHee Peek '64 have been to visit with little Noel. Was great fun getting
to see them again. Greg Scott '76 paid an unexpected visit. He was here to call for
the offering the day the offering was taken for Adventist World Radio. Since he is
the program director for the station you might guess he had a special interest in
that offering. Michelle (Kurzynske '80) Chase and Merrilee have been visiting the
Peeks this week.

There were a lot of visitors Arerican History Weekend--Dr. and Mrs. John (Sue Martin
'51) Shaw, Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert (Carol Sheffield '61) Soto, Mr. and Mrs. Car! Shaw
'74, Ken and Ann (Kennedy '77) Shaw '76, Genevieve Dimick '79, Keith and Linda (Tetz
'81) Shaw '82, Bob and Audrey Folkenberg '82, John and Janelle (Maxson '83)
Spaulding, Kim France '84, Mr. and Mrs. David Habenicht, Skip Holley '84. Sonya
Gulley '85, Esther Kurtz '85, Michelle Maxson '85, Bruce Myers '85, Mike Slover '85,
Kathi Folkenberg '86, Pam Sayler '86, Kenny Lockhart '86, Cindy Bofink '87, Joey
Capps, '87, Steve Connor '87, Becky Cote '87, Matt Davis '87, William DeWitt, '87,
Sheila Draper, '87, Donna Hill '87, Karen McKinney '87, Annette Newell '88, Robbie
Neall '87, John Laswell '87, Susan Rempher '87, Ed Schneider '87, Kim Stairs '87,
Merrie Li Camp '88, Bert Dimick '88, Pamela Draper '88, Paul Eirich '88, Todd
Folkenberg '88, Amy Ford '88, Kim Goodge '88, Paul McKee '88, Lynnette Mdviillen '88
Monte Mitzelfelt '88, Jeff Newell '88, Krista Olson '88, Mark Silverstein '88,
Heather Wise '88.

Ve always enjoy your visits. If by same chance you have been here and we missed your
name we are very sorry. It is very hard to keep up with everyone who cames if they
don't sign the guest book at the church.
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